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Robert Patrick, mayor of
Trenton from 1974-78,
will be the first Canadian
president~in 1983~of the
Academy of General
Dentistry.

Dr. Patrick, its vice
president in 1981, suc-
ceeded to the office of
president-elect during
the academy's 30th an-
nual meeting last month
in Boston.

Dr. Patr ick is a
graduate of the Universi-
ty of Toronto's faculty of
dentistry and now has a
private practice here.

He served as the gover-
nor of Trenton Memorial
Hospital, is past chair-
man of both the county
and city planning boards,

and has served as a
member of the board of
police commissioners.

Dr. Patrick was also
the past president of the
Trenton Rotary Club,
former director of the
chamber of commerce,
and former chairman of
the city finance and
public works committee.

He's been a secretary
of the academy for four
years and is past national
director for the academy
in eastern Canada.

The academy is a pro-
fessional organization
with a membership of
23,000 in the United
States and Canada. It
represents the interests
of family dentists and the
patients they serve in the ?
development of health
care policy. DR. ROBERT PATRICK
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